Office of Superintendent of Schools June 5, 2001
Board Meeting of June 20, 2001

Facilities Planning and Construction
Suzanne A. Marshall, Chief Facilities Officer (Construction)

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZATION TO EXECUTE A LEASE AMENDMENT WITH MIAMI-
DADE COUNTY FOR THE NORTHEAST TRANSPORTATION CENTER,
EXTENDING THE CURRENT LEASE TERM FOR AN ADDITIONAL YEAR,
AND AUTHORIZATION TO EXECUTE A PURCHASE AND SALE
AGREEMENT FOR THE PROPERTY

Staff is currently in the process of renegotiating the terms and conditions of the lease
amendment and the purchase and sale agreement with Miami-Dade County. Information
will be distributed to the Board prior to June 20, 2001.
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